Telehealth & Tech Safety

Domestic violence victims may not have privacy in their homes or on their computers and
phones to safely use telehealth services.

While technology may be helpful in some aspects, it can also make it easier for an abuser to
monitor, control, stalk, or abuse victims. As mental health professionals move to a broad range
of telehealth services during the public health crisis, it is essential to be careful not to put
domestic violence victims at more risk.



https://www.techsafety.org/technology-safety-quick-tips

The best tool to use is the one that works best for the survivor you are working with. One
survivor may prefer to talk on the telephone while they are taking a walk outside.
Another may prefer text or chat because it is a quiet way to communicate if the abuser is
nearby.

Someone else may prefer video because they like the sense of personal connection. To
help a survivor decide what tool is best for them, discuss the safety of their devices and
surroundings.
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IF YOU KNOW SOMEONE WHO NEEDS HELP:

New Castle County: Kent & Sussex Counties: Abriendo Puertas:
302-762-6110 302-422-8058 302-745-9874
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https://www.thehotline.org/

